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Payroll Services, 1 April 2024 – 31 March 2025 



 
  

 
 
Dear Matthew, Dear Penny, 

 
We are excited by the possibility of working 
with you and to helping your organisation achieve its 
operational and strategic goals in the coming months and 
years. 
 
The services we provide are done so on a not-for-profit basis, 
and we pride ourselves on delivering a high-quality customer 
focussed service. 
 
If you have any questions about this proposal, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 

 
Maria Evans 
HR Admin & Payroll Manager 
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Based on your requirements we have put together 
the following Service Level Agreement (SLA), which 
I hope will be suitable. 
 

Payroll Bureau  

Managed Payroll 
- Management of all aspects of payroll and PAYE 

tasks. 

Occupational and Statutory Payments  

- Assess and pay statutory and occupational sick, 

maternity, paternity and adoption pay with 

statutory record keeping and issue forms in 

relation to statutory payments. 

Pension Schemes 
- Deduct pension scheme contributions including 

added years, additional voluntary contributions 

and pay to the respective bodies within set 

deadlines 

- Provide payroll related information to relevant 

pension schemes (i.e. LGPS monthly data returns 

and TP Monthly reconciliations). 

Helpline Advice  
- A dedicated support line and email for all payroll 

queries. 

Online Support 
- Online access to payroll advice, information and 

FAQ’s. 

Online Processing 
- Access to an online HR and payroll system to 

view payslips and P60’s. 

Reporting  
- Provide agreed standard payroll reports 
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Wem Town Council 

1 April 2024 to 31 March 2024 

 

Payroll Bureau  
 

One year 

 

£1,200 (plus VAT) 

Annual charge 
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Contact Details 
 

For more information please contact: 
 

Maria Evans 
HR Admin & Payroll Manager 

 
Telephone 01743 252780 

Email maria.evans@shropshire.gov.uk 
Visit us online shropshire.gov.uk/shropshire-hr 

 
 

mailto:maria.evans@shropshire.gov.uk

